
 

Essential Services Commission Minimum feed-in tariff review 2020-21     
1 

Minimum feed-in tariff review 2020-21  

Submission received through Engage Victoria    

Date submitted: 30 December 2019  

Submission written by: Peter Brown      

On 3 December 2019, we published our draft decision for the Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2020-21. This draft decision paper asks stakeholders for their views on our proposed minimum 

feed-in tariff for 2020-21.    

1. What do you think of the proposed minimum feed-in tariff for 2020-21? 

I'm disgusted by the proposed reduction in the 2020/21 solar feed in tariff. On one hand the State 

Government provides incentives for people to invest in renewables and on the other make it 

considerably less viable by reducing the tariff significantly. Couple this proposed decision with the 

fact that energy retail rates are set to increase and it is the consumer who loses out again. I was 

set to continue to vote Labour in Victoria as I saw them as the most progressive option, now I have 

my doubts. Like many Victorians I don't have a lot of spare money to invest and now you 

undermine an investment you incentivized in the first instance. Thanks for nothing Dan.  


